Dear Reviewers

We received your new reviews on our manuscript “Pneumonitis in Adult Onset Still’s Disease – uncommon or under diagnosed?” and would like to thank you again for your very pertinent remarks. Therefore, we have reformulated the manuscript and we are happy to send you now the revised version. 
As requested, please find below the point-by-point answers to your questions.

- Reviewer A, comment 1- “I just suggest that you change the following sentence:”
Considering your suggestion, the sentence was changed.
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We look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely, 

Sílvia Fernandes

